## Scoil Iosaef Naofa



## **School Newsletter**

Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September '21

Vol.1 Issue: 02

Junior Infants: Our Junior Infants have been wonderful in school. Their teachers, Ms. Doonan and Ms. Harte are delighted with how the boys have settled in. There is a lovely atmosphere in both classrooms and the boys are really enjoying learning through play and making lots of new friends. Please note that this week the Junior Infants will be finishing school at their new regular time of 1.30pm. The boys may be collected from school in the usual manner at this time.





Covid Cases: At the weekend we notified our school community of a positive case of Covid-19 in the school. Following consultation with Public Health doctors, in future you will only be notified of positive Covid-19 cases if your child is deemed a close contact. At Scoil Iosaef Noafa, we always follow the most up to date Public Health advice in relation to our procedures and health protection measures.

Aladdin: Aladdin is our main way of communicating with parents. It is very important that all parents download the Aladdin Connect App. If you are having difficulty with setting up the app then please contact the school.

School Uniform: At Scoil Iosaef Noafa, children must wear their school uniform every day unless it is a PE day, when the school tracksuit may be worn. The school uniform consists of grey trousers, shirt, school jumper and tie. Individual class teachers will advise on what days the school tracksuit is to be worn.

GAA Coaching: Last Tuesday saw our first GAA skills sessions for Junior and Senior Infants. Our coach, Seán Crowley, was very impressed by the high standard of our boys. Coaching will continue this Tuesday.

Best Wishes: We'd like to send our best wishes to Liam Kearney (6th Class). Liam has not been able to re-join us in school as he is recovering from a leg operation. Liam we miss you so much. Our school is not the same without your "Sonic" energy. You are a great example of courage and patience for us all. To us you are a real Superhero! Looking forward to seeing you back here soon.

Covid Updates: Reminder to parents to maintain social distancing at the school gates and to wear a mask. We are not holding face to face meetings at this time, please contact us through the office if you have enquiries in this regard. Return To School Declarations must be completed on Aladdin after each school absence.

## **Contact Us**



021 4812424



office@stjosephsnscobh.com



Find us on Facebook

**Opening Hours:** All classes commence at 9am. The school gates open at 8.45am for children to make their way to their classroom. This week Junior Infants will finish at their new regular time of 1.30pm. Senior Infants finish at 1.50pm. 1st & 2nd classes finish at 2.30pm. 3<sup>rd</sup> & 4<sup>th</sup> classes finish at 2.40pm. 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup> classes finish at 2.50pm.